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October 12, 1994 
 
Ms. Kim Newman 
Office of Management and Budget 
New Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20503 
 
 
Dear Kim: 
 
Enclosed is our Apportionment Schedule for FY 1995.  As you can see, we anticipate a 
progressive increase in the quarterly percentage of our outlays as a result of our phasing in staff 
throughout the year. 
 
Please let me know if this meets your requirements. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David G. Marwell, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                            
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


